
Dear [Applicant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to provide you with an update regarding 

the status of your Home Equity Line of Credit (HELOC) application submitted on [Application 

Date]. 

As of [Current Date], we are still in the process of reviewing your application. Please rest 

assured that our team is diligently working to finalize the review and we will notify you as soon 

as we have more information. 

If you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at 

[Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Company Contact Information] 


